Notice for Early Voting on Saturday and /or Sunday

For the General Election to be held on November 5, 2024,
additional early voting will be held as follows:

Saturday, October 26, 2024, 7:00 AM to 7:00 PM
and

Sunday, October 27, 2024, 12:00 PM to 6:00 PM

Issued this 9™ day of September, 2024.
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Sophia Franco, Elections Administrator




